Kindergarten Note—December 1, 2014

Welcome back to school!  I hope you all had a relaxing Thanksgiving break.  It’s good to be back…
What’s going on?
· Letterbook L
· Computer Lab Project about Seasons
· Religion – Birth of John the Baptist & preparing for Jesus’ birth.
· Practice singing for next Wednesday, December 10th Advent Service (10 am & 7 pm)
Student attendance is required.  Parents, please bring snacks to share for after evening service.
· Math-identifying ordinal positions, least & most expensive (pennies only), line segments, identifying a cube, shapes
· History-work with Native Americans
· Science – Weather & Seasons
We will be busy with crafts and songs and lots of fun this Advent Season!
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